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  IAPD-USA Convenes Interfaith Prayer 
 
 
USA-IAPD—The first Interfaith Prayer for the 
Nation and the World began on April 10, 
2020, with humanity facing the threat of 
COVID-19. 
 

  

  

  

  UN International Day for Tolerance Observed in Nepal 
 
 
Kathmandu, Nepal—The chairman of 
Nepal’s National Assembly was a featured 
speaker at an Ambassadors for Peace 
seminar held to commemorate the UN 
International Day for 
Tolerance. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Canada Hosts Ambassadors for Peace Awards Banquet 
 
 
Toronto, Canada—UPF-Toronto Region 
hosted a banquet to honor three outstanding 
Canadians with Ambassador for Peace 
Service Awards. 
 

  



 

 

  

  

  New Russian Study on Religions Published 
 
 
St. Petersburg, Russia—A 20-page article 
about the Family Federation for World Peace 
(FFWPU) was included in a book about 
religions in Russia.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Argentina Convenes Discussion on “Challenges in the 
Current Labor World”   

 
 
Argentina—“Challenges in the Current Labor 
World” was the topic discussed in the second 
event of the 2022 Discussion 
Series. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

DEC 9: UPF Central Europe: Religious Freedom – The 

Human Right under Attack 

DEC 10: UPF - UK Peace Council 2022 

DEC 15: The 17th Global Forum on Human Settlements 

FEB 1: United Nations World Interfaith Harmony Week 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


